Building & Grounds Committee Meeting
July 30, 2018
5:30 — 6:15pm
Central Office Conference Room

Those in attendance: Cari Buehler, Shane Baumgardner, Mary Lou Rinaldo and Keith Mora

Mr. Baumgardner gave an update on the progress of the West Campus development. The remaining
paving, light poles, fencing, track surfacing and turf installation will be completed on or before Aug. 31%.

Plans were viewed for the Cafeteria remodel and update. Additional items to be completed by Aug. 15
include installation of video display boards, plumbing and electrical repairs, and additions to
surveillance. Cafeteria tables have a delivery date near the end of the 1%t 9 weeks.

Time was spend viewing the “future projects” list. Some discussion involved what that looks like
presently and also what other needs might need to be addressed and when. It was mutually agreed that
we all take an in-depth look at the list and be ready to make recommendations at the October meeting.



